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The Public Safety Committee met on Monday, September 11, 2017 @ 4:00 p.m. at 316 S. Brad Street, 

Grantsburg, Wisconsin.  

Present: Chairman, Greg Peer and Member:  Diane Barton.   

Others:  Village President, Larry Ebersold; Village Clerk, Patty Bjorklund; Village Treasurer, Sheila Meyer and 

Police Chief, Jeff Schinzing. 

Absent:  None. 

Chairman, Peer called the meeting to order. 

Budget review took place.  Budget requests for 2018 Police Department were as follows:  National Night Out, 

Body Armor, Night Vision, Training, Records Management System, and Gun Lock for squad, Tasers and 

Cartridges, Video Surveillance for the Village Office as well as Video Camera Surveillance for downtown.  

Chief, Schinzing wanted the committee to know that some items were received with grant money.  He also 

noted that the availability of funds for replacement of some items is not likely for 2018.  Discussion ensued.  

Part-time officers, Ordinance officer and Administrative Assistant wages and hours were discussed.  Chief, 

Schinzing also included the Community Service Officer Job description in all members’ packets. 

Body camera discussion took place.  The department currently has 2 that were received on a grant.    

The committee will most likely meet again to finalize budget numbers for approval during the budget process.   

Motion was made by Member, Barton; seconded by Village President, Ebersold to adjourn the Public Safety 

Committee Meeting at 5:00 p.m.  Carried.  
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